
 COMMISSIONERS OF ST. MARY’S COUNTY 
James R. Guy, President 

Michael. L. Hewitt, Commissioner 

Tom Jarboe, Commissioner 

Todd B. Morgan, Commissioner 

John E. O’Connor, Commissioner 

ST. MARY’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT 

PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICE  

Tony Jones, Public Information Officer 

SMCG TV 95 Station Manager 

Media Inquiries:  301-475-4200 ext. *1342 or pio@stmarysmd.com 
 ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

NEWS RELEASE for Immediate Release 

St. Mary’s County Government will be responsive and accountable to the county’s citizens; provide high quality, cost effective and efficient 

services; preserve the county’s environment, heritage and rural character and foster opportunities for present and future generations 

 

   No. 2017 – 179    

   September 7, 2017  4:30 p.m. 

 

Ribbon Cutting Ceremony to Unveil Lancaster Park Improvements 

 

Leonardtown, MD – Following the completion of improvements at John G. Lancaster Park in 

Lexington Park, the Department of Recreation and Parks is set to host a ribbon cutting ceremony 

at the park on Tuesday, September 26 at 2 p.m. The public is cordially invited to attend. The park 

is located at 21550 Willows Road in Lexington Park, MD. 

 

The improvement project consisted of two new multi-purpose fields, a new park entrance, lighted 

parking area and a pedestrian pathway connecting the existing one mile trail around the park. 

Total cost of the project was approximately $1,528,000.  Grant funding from Maryland’s Program 

Open Space (POS) provided $255,000 towards the project. The Commissioners of St. Mary’s 

County funded the balance. The county also acknowledges the U.S. Navy’s continued support of 

this community park through a long-term lease agreement for the property.    

 

“One of the goals of the newly adopted 2017 Land Preservation, Parks and Recreation Plan is to 

continue to improve and maintain our existing county parks, facilities, museums and open spaces 

for the benefit of residents and visitors,” said Arthur Shepherd, Recreation and Park Director.  

“We are very thankful for our partnership with the U.S. Navy and for funding received from 

Program Open Space to assist with this enhancement project.”     

 

For more information on Lancaster Park, or any other park or public landing facility, please 

contact the Department of Recreation and parks at 301-475-4200 ext. *1811 or go to 

www.stmarysmd.com/recreate and click on parks and facilities. 
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